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24, January 2018 

 

The IGC has approved the Western Hemisphere’s request for test event status as detailed 
below.   

Approved:  Grant the 2018 Star Class Western Hemisphere Championship authority, as a 
“test event”, to modify ISCYRA Rule 34.3.1. as follows   “… no course may be shortened using 
RRS 32.2 (the Flag S rule) but a course leg or legs may shortened or lengthened utilizing RRS 
33(b) (Charlie “+” or “-“) within the parameters established by ISCYRA Rule 34.3.7.”   

  

Thomas F. Londrigan Jr.  
IGC Chairman  
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